BWH Brigham and Women's Hospital

Massachusetts General Hospital 5 ]
55 Fruit St. O 75 Francis St )
Boston, MA 02114 Boston, MA 02115

Dear (patient name),

We are writing to you because recent review of your medical records suggests that you may be due for
follow-up of your mammogram results®. We would like to help you schedule this follow-up

If you have already scheduled this test or are seeing a specialist, please disregard this message. If you
had your follow-up at another hospital or clinic, or with a specialist, or think that you have received this
letter in error, please call us and we will update your records. We will be happy to answer any questions
or concerns that you may have.

To provide you with the best quality of care, we ask that you please call your primary care provider’s
office at @PCPPH@ to schedule your follow-up.

Thank you for your time and for helping us meet your healthcare needs. We hope to hear from you
soon.

(PCP Name)
(PCP Address)

customized based on organ, other variations were i.e. colonoscopy, lung CT scan screening, pap smear




